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INTERNATIONAL ATOMIC ” ENERGY AGENCY

VIENNA. AUSTRIA
(Cable INATOM)

OFFICE OF THE

DIRECTOR GENERAL September 6, 1958

Dear Professor Thirring:

Your letter to me of August 28, extending an invitation to the
Kitzbihel-Vienna Conference of Scientists to be held from 14-21
September, has been forwarded to me in Geneva.

Because of the importance we attach to the Kitzbiihel meeting,

it is with very genuine regret that circumstances make it im-
possible for us to send one of our senior officers as an observer
for the reason that during this period the Board of Governors of
the Agency will be in session and the annual conference of the
Agency begins September 22] therefore, this particular week will
be a very busy one for all the senior members of the staff.

I am, however, designating Dr. W. W. Grigorieff, senior staff
member in the Division of Education and Training, who I am hope-
ful will find it possible to arrange to be on hand.

With respect to the formal meeting of the Committee on September
20, I would be pleased to attend personally and will ask you to
communicate to me the necessary data with respect to the time the
meeting is to be held in the Ceremonial Hall in the Austrian
Academy of Sciences.

Sincerely yours,
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Sterling Cole

Director General
SCimjp

Professor Hans Thirring
Jochbergerstrasse 30
Kitzblihel, Tirol




